‘Docket No. 030-31596/90-01
License No. 25-27024-01

Donald R. Graham

Ag Tech

624 High View Way
Missoula, Montana 59803

Dear Mr. Graham:

This refers to the announced initial radiation safety inspection co.ducted by
Mr. R. A. Leonardi of this office on October 10, 1990, of the activities
authorized by NRC Lyproduct Material License No. 25-27024-01, and to the

discussion of our findings held by the inspector with you at the conclusion of
the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under the license
as they relate to radiation safety and to comdliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of the license. The inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,

interviews of personnel, independent measurements, and observations by the
inspector.

No violations or deviations were identified.

During the inspection, the inspector discussed with you: (1) the safety
aspects of your licensed activities and compliance with regulatory
requirements, (2) the NRC and DOT requirements, (3) the licensee's commitments
made during the licensing process, and (4) the NRC enforcement policy.

Should you have any o' stions concerning this letter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

ﬂ
W mﬂu
A. Bill Beach, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc:
Montana Radiation Control Program Director
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